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KAHULUI TACO BELL GRAND RE-OPENING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A new upgraded Taco Bell located in Kahului celebrated its grand re-opening on June 18, 2021. This new 

Taco Bell restaurant located on 100 Kamehameha Avenue features the latest technology including 

digital menu boards and convenient kiosk ordering stations. Dining rooms are open and drive thru 

ordering is available daily from 6 AM – 1 AM (till 2 AM on Fridays & Saturdays). Skip the line by placing 

orders online at tacobell.com or via the Taco Bell mobile app. Come visit our newest Taco Bell in Kahului 

on the island of Maui! 

 

 


